
Manager, General Insurance Statistics  
Australian Prudential Regulation Authority 
 
 
Thank you for the quick response. 
 
Based on our understanding of your response, we do not believe the entities of 
which I am Agent in Australia for, would agree the proposals. In the case of the 
ICRC for example, they would agree disclosure of the ICRC as part of the PRA but 
would not agree to disclosure of the supporting information required to be 
disclosed in the D2A supporting that number. 
 
Confidentiality of detailed data should be respected.  
 
Thank you. 
  
Ross 
 


